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Question: E11-187 
 
OUTCOME 11:  Mental Health  
 
Topic:  Headspace  
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
In relation to the Campbelltown headspace site, officially opened on 11 November 2010 by 
the Hon Mark Butler, Minister for Mental Health and Ageing, please advice: 
a) Why is the phone number sometimes advised as disconnected (02 4727 9089)? 
b) Why despite advertised opening times of Monday – Friday is the Campbelltown office 

open Monday – Thursday 9-5pm?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
a) The phone number quoted above (02 4727 9089) is incorrect for headspace 

Campbelltown.  The correct contact number is 02 4627 9089.  
 
b) As at 20 April 2011 the headspace website www.headspace.org.au states the opening 

hours for headspace Campbelltown to be Monday – Thursday 9am-5pm.  It is the 
responsibility of headspace national, in conjunction with lead agencies, to determine site 
opening hours.  

http://www.headspace.org.au/

